
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.
 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

January 11, 2024
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Ken Bishop  President
Leigh Kottwitz  Past President
Tara Blue Vice President
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer
Bruce Glascock
Shawn Steelman
Robert Blake
Bernie Bartel
Dennis Sapp

COMING UP
Jan 17 Bingo
Jan 18 Breakfast Meeting - Joy 
Rismiller
Feb 1 Pancake Day!

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019
Joy Woods- 2021
Steve Walsh-2021
Kristi Savage Clarke 2022

Ashland Optimist Bulletin January 11, 2024
Breakfast: Jan. 18- Barrett Glascock and Shawn 
Steelman
Program- Joy Rismiller speaking about travel  

There will be Bingo on Jan. 17th. If you 
normally help on the third week and aren't 
available, please let Barrett Glascock or me 
know.  

Because of the weather, we did not have our Optimist
Breakfast meeting this morning. I hope everyone is 
safe and has been able to get out. 

The weather also kept us from having youth 
basketball this weekend, but we need people to sign 
up for this coming Saturday since there will be 
basketball games at the middle school and primary 
buildings, and no one has signed up yet. Here is the 
link to volunteer:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/
1w4JWpm71-
cgSESc2UmmJ3jaoaHZjbNZpXmc4hEqBJ4w/edit.  
 
Lunch for the referees and timekeepers at the Middle 
School continues through Feb. 15, with lunch 
needed for 4-6 people. This should be dropped off at 
the score table in the middle school gym between 
11:00-11:30, if possible. If interested, you can sign 
up at
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1-
g3SqJ_Sav3PeLgpINzz4h8MAibIT2tttfIb4hHZXqY/edit.

Bev Steelman has agreed to head up this year's 
Pancake Day again. It will be held on Feb. 
1st, serving 6:30 to 11:30. As with any Optimist 
event, volunteers are needed to help make each 
event a success. Same as last year, we will have two 
work shifts available, so you don't have to be there 
the whole time. The first shift is 5:30 - 9:00 a.m. 
which will include set up. The second shift is 9:00 
a.m. - 12:30 p.m. which will include cleanup.  Bev 
Steelman is working to get the schedules filled. Her 
contact info is: BEVSTEEL52@AOL.COM or text/call 
573-489-2387. Please contact her to sign up for any 
time you are available to help. The flyer is attached if 
you have some place to hang it up.

Letitia DenHartog
ashlandoptimist.org
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